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Dear Friends:

God is so good! We want to give you the latest news concerning the money being raised to purchase
the property behind the Faith and Vision Ministries Orphanage. This is just outside the city of Kakinada,

A.P. South India. With your help we raised a little over $6,000 by the end of March. A Church
Organization matched the 36,000 which brought the total to $12,000. From the end of March to
April 18,2012 another $3,865 has come in. That brings the fotal to $15,865. The purchase price of the
property is $25,000. That leaves the amount of $9,135 to raise by the middle of May 2012.

We want to thank all of vou that have sacrificially donated to make sure this property in
India is purchased for future Ministry and the Glory of God.

On May 19, 2012, at 2 pm, Door To Happiness will be presenting The New Road Quartet
singing Southern Gospel music in Concert. Their current membership has over 200 years of quartet
experience and has sung on the same stage with many of the top groups in Gospel music (Blackwood
Brothers/Oak Ridge Boys/Couriers/etc.)

Place:

Bethel Christian Center Church Auditorium

414 SW 312* St

Federal Way, WA

This is a Fund Raiser. Please put this on your Calendar as it will be a Concert you will not want

to miss. A free will offering will be taken.



If you would like to continue to help raise the rest of the money that is needed, the following is a way
to help with minimal money coming out of your pocket. Please let vour friends know of this project. If
they would like to help by giving a donation you could forward it to Door To Happiness. Remember to
include their name and address so a year/end tax deductible receipt may be mailed to them. Or you could

also bring this need to the attention of your Sunday School Class at your Church to collect or do a

fund raiser over the next 30 days.

If you have not been able to contribute to this project of purchasing the property for the Orphanage
and would like to do so there is still time. Please fill out the enclosed slip and mail it back to us by May 20,
2012.

Pastor Les Frye, using the scripture from the passage of 2 Kings 13:18 & 19, used a
bfoom ih ﬁlace ofarrows tostrike the ground several times in claiming the property
for the Lord.The lot you see in this picture is the lot that is being purchased for the

Faith and Vision Ministries Orphanage.

Yours For Little Souls,

i

Frank & Helena Shier

Children’s Missionary Evangelists



